
 

Pearson : BTEC Updates 
 
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/campaigns/pearson-covid-19.html 
 
Government Website : Education Updates 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home#going-to-school-colleg
e-and-university  
 
You will have seen the announcement by the UK government on the 4th January              
2021, on further national restrictions being implemented in the UK, including UK            
school and college closures. 
 
In light of the above Brooklands College will keep you informed via this page with               
any updates relating to the January examination series and any information as soon             
as it is made available to the College.  
 
BTEC January Exams Series 2021 
 
Public exams and vocational assessments scheduled to take place in January will go             
ahead as planned. 
 
Students should attend as previously planned to site, in order to sit examinations             
during January for BTEC qualifications.  
 
Click Here for a full timetable of the examinations taking place this week. 
 
Government Guidance 

Colleges, primary (reception onwards) and secondary schools will remain open for           
vulnerable children and the children of critical workers. All other children will learn             
remotely until February half term. 

In the circumstances, we do not think it is possible for all exams in the summer to go                  
ahead as planned. We will accordingly be working with Ofqual to consult rapidly to              
put in place alternative arrangements that will allow students to progress fairly. 

Public exams and vocational assessments scheduled to take place in January will go             
ahead as planned. 

 

https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/campaigns/pearson-covid-19.html
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home#going-to-school-college-and-university
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home#going-to-school-college-and-university

